
November 28 , 2022

Dear Parents,

Throughout the year we will be participating in In School and Out of School field trips.
This year we will be collecting for each trip individually and I will do my best to give
ample notice for money collection and volunteer scheduling. Payment can be made in
the Parent Portal in PowerSchool.
Our Next trip is:

● Hearing & Sound Science
● T-Pet In School Field trip
● December 8, 2022
● 1:00-3:00 pm
● Cost for this program is $15.00

Please note:
● This amount is based on full class participation.
● The “per student” cost may and will change depending on the number of

students attending and there will be no refunds.
● Payment is required before the event in order for your child to participate.

Volunteers:
● This trip requires 4 parent volunteers.
● Please indicate your interest by replying to this email.
● I will connect with the 4 volunteers.
● Please arrive at 12:45 to review the stations with your presenter.

Sincerely,
Mrs. F. Vukovic
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Telephone: 780.467.7972 mcs@eics.ab.ca
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